Blackmon, Amanda

From: pacesetting@centurytel.net

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 11:43 AM
To: Blackmon, Amanda

Subject: Legal

Hi Amanda,

I'm not sure how the Legal didn't make it into the newspaper this week (July 21,2021).
It did not run, though. Is it possible to just run it next week (July 28, 2021)?
It's for Mayor Rhonda Halbrook at the City of Melbourne; Melbourne Wastewater Treatment Facility;
Public Notice of NPDES Permit Number AR0020036.
Thank you and | apologize for the inconvenience,
Carrie



